
AMAZING SUPER MUSHERS, THAT’S WHAT YOU ALL ARE!!  
  
We already have 5 Departments with over 100% membership!!!  That’s AMAZING!!! 
  
Florida with 108.02% 

Arizona with 102.91%  

Alaska with 102.78% 

New Mexico with 102.14% 

Michigan with 100.24% 

 
CONGRATULATIONS TO EACH OF YOU, BUT DON’T STOP THERE!!! 
 
In 6th place:  Delaware with 98.03% 

7th place: Maryland with 98.00% 

8th Place: New Hampshire 97.47% 

9th - Pennsylvania: 95.05% 

10th – North Carolina 93.64% 

  
Our next Department goal is 95% by May 24th! (National Poppy Day!) 
  
WE ARE OF COURSE, EXTREMELY PROUD OF ALL OF OUR DEPARTMENTS, WE 
KNOW THAT YOU ARE DOING ALL YOU CAN!! 
  
In the Division Race: 

The Western Division is holding on to first place with 94.36% 

The Southern Division is in second place with 92.64% 

The Eastern Division is in third place with 92.22% 

The Central Division is on their tails with 87.64% 

The Northwestern Division is still in the race with 80.79% 

  
Up over this time last year: 
We have 13 Departments that have more membership today, than they did this time 
last year! 
 
Congratulations and keep up the great work! 
  
Departments of: 
Florida, Michigan, Arizona, South Carolina, Alaska, New Hampshire, Maryland, 
Colorado, Massachusetts, Hawaii, New Jersey, Utah, and the District of Columbia!! 
  



I hope to see all our Membership Chairman on our Zoom meeting tonight.  Please bring 
your success stories to share, as well as any questions that you may have! 
  
Keep Mushing!! 
  
Karen Toll 
American Legion Auxiliary National Membership Chair 2023 – 2024 
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